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You are invited!

The Sacramento State chapter of Phi Alpha Theta is pleased to host the Northern
California Regional PAT Conference on our campus April 17-18, 2025. This
conference will be a great opportunity for any student (whether novice or
experienced, Phi Alpha Theta member or not), to present their research, practice
professional skills, and enjoy the hospitality of California’s capital city.

Time and Location

On Thursday, April 17, at 5:30pm, we will be hosting a free reception in downtown
Sacramento at the California State Railroad Museum. The conference will begin on
Friday morning, April 18, on the beautiful Sacramento State campus with academic
panels and professional development workshops and conclude with an awards
ceremony in the afternoon.

Costs and registration

Continental breakfast, lunch, and daytime snacks will be provided. Information on
special hotel rates will also be made available. The conference registration fee will
vary from $30 to $40. Participants who register before Friday, March 28, will be
guaranteed access to the conference at the $30 rate. The fee for late registrations
after March 28 and walk ins is $40.

Participation deadlines

We invite proposals on any historical topic or period, art history, or music history for
single paper or entire panels by undergraduate or graduate students. Participants
will have about 15 minutes to present their papers. Please submit titles and
abstracts of no more than 200 words before Friday, March 7, 5 pm.

Prizes will be awarded to the best papers in undergraduate and graduate categories
submitted by Phi Alpha Theta members. Undergraduate papers should be about 10
pages long. Graduate papers may be up to 20 pages. To be considered for a prize,
completed papers are due by Thursday, April 10, before 5pm.

Submission procedure and information

Please submit abstracts and completed papers to history@csus.edu with the subject
line “PAT conference 2025.” In the email also provide your contact information,
classification standing (graduate, undergraduate, or independent), and if you are a
member of Phi Alpha Theta.

For other inquiries contact Dr. Aaron J. Cohen at cohenaj@csus.edu.
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